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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

May 22, 2020 

 

RE: Summer Fun Program 2020 

 
It is with sadness the Town of Vermilion will not be offering the Summer Fun Program for 2020. While 
we tried to work through staffing and venue logistical issues, the restrictions set forth by from the 
Provincial guidelines have presented obstacles we simply cannot work around. The Town of Vermilion 
prides itself on offering quality programing for the community at an affordable cost for our residents. 
 
We look forward to offering the Summer Fun Program in 2021 with even more fun and camp 
excitement in a time that will hopefully allow for larger groups and reduced social distancing. 
 
The Town of Vermilion would like to remind everyone, your outdoor play spaces are open! Please be 
mindful of the current Provincial Guidelines and restrictions currently in place that helps you to stay safe. 
https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/covid-19-relaunch-guidance-outdoor-recreation.pdf 
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